
 

Follow us on Twitter 
@oasisacademywoo 

 

Make sure you are  
signed up for ClassDojo 
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Applying for Secondary School  
(year 7) place 

Closing date: 11.59 pm 31 October 2022 
 

The following is important advice to maximise your child’s 
chances of securing the school you want.  

1. Apply for up to six secondary schools, listing them in 
order of preference. Please note: You don't have to list six 
schools, but the more schools you list, the better your 
chances of being offered a place at one of them.  

2. Consider each school's admissions policies and previous 
years' application rates to see whether your child is likely 
to be offered a place. Reflect on the distance, cohort and 
environment to suit your child.  

3. Apply before the deadline to avoid disappointment 
October 31, 2022. 

 If you require any advice on assistance in completing the 
online appion, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

I cannot believe we have reached the half term break already. I am so proud of how well the 

children have behaved this term and how much progress they have made in lots of different 

areas. 

It was lovely to meet so many parents and carers for a coffee morning with our Hub Council 

last week. Lots of great ideas were generated. Please see the parent workshops section later 

in the newsletter for more detais. 

Please be mindful about how you drive and park on Woodview drive, and around the school. 

Please also be careful when bringing bikes and scooters onto the school site; we have had a 

couple of near misses. We want all our children to be safe. 

If you have any comments or concerns, please feel free to speak to us. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Have a lovely half term break. 

Mr Broadfield 

Oasis Woodview Newsletter 

Friday 21st October 2022 

 

 

 Autumn Term Dates  
 

 

Half Term Holiday: 
Monday 24th October to Friday 
28th October 2022 
 

Term Ends:  Friday 16th  

December 2022 

 

Christmas dates: 

13.12.22 EYFS Nativity 

13.12.22 KS1 production 

8.12.22 Ks2 Concert 

9.12.22Rocksteadty Concert 

 
 
 

 

 

Shoe Box Appeal 

It’s easy to choose gifts for 

people who have so little. 

Shampoo, a pair of socks, a 

notepad, a small toy, a bag of 

sweets – things we take for 

granted will seem like luxuries to 

people living in poverty. 

By filling a shoebox with simple 

things you can bring hope this 

Christmas 

Shoeboxes will be delivered to 

vulnerable people in Ukraine, 

Albania, Bulgaria, Hungary, 

Kosovo, Moldova, Romania and 

Serbia. 

 



 

 

MCAS – My Child at School 

Please can we encourage parents for activate the account for My Child at School. Invitation codes have been emailed. 
You will need to download the app and activate your account using the code provided. Please check your emails or 
speak to the office if you need it resent. 

By signing up with the app, it will be more convenient for you to access information, receive messages and 
announcements 

 

 

 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

As part of our Black History Month celebrations, we will be running a weekly competition throughout the month 
of October. Each week we will ask you to produce a piece of work about important figures from history. You 

could produce written work, a drawing, a poster, a video or anything else you can think of! 
This week you can chose to produce work about anybody from Black history! 

What can you find out about them? 
Please send this week's entries to Mr Broadfield by Monday. 

There will be prizes for the best work. Good luck! 
 

 

 

 

 

Parent Workshops 

Last week our Hub Council met with a number of parents to listen to ideas about working in partnership with the 
community. A key theme that came out was that of parents wishing to support their children at home but not having the 
information to do so. Next half term we will be running a series of parent workshops/coffee mornings about how you can 
support your child at home in different areas. We will also be sending home the curriculum overviews (which are also 
available on our website) and useful tips about how to help at home. Please see below for the timetable of workshops. 
All are welcome. 

 

 

 


